
Tips for Warm Chatter 
 
 
11 Tips for face-to-face networking 
 
From the book "Getting business come to you" Second Edition by Paul and 
Sara 
The self employment experts pg. 316 and 317 
 
Sometimes people wonder why they don't get better results from their 
face-to-face networking efforts. Usually it is because they are not 
making the most of their networking opportunities. Here are a dozen 
things you can do to improve your track record. 
 
1. Arrive at meetings, social events, church functions and group 
activities at least fifteen minutes early. This is the time when the 
most networking occurs. Once the program has started, there is usually 
little time for networking. 
 
2. Stop waiting for something to happen. Don't approach an event like 
a guest, waiting for someone to introduce you. Instead, approach the 
event as if you are the host, greeting people yourself. Strike up a 
conversation.  Ask questions like "What do you do?" "How did you hear 
about this event" or "Have you heard tonight's speaker before?" 
 
3. Always use your "File-opening sound byte". Say it with your head up 
 and a big smile on your face. Show pride in what you do. A shy, timid 
voice stating "uh, er, well....I'm a Beauty consultant" will neither be 
memorable nor give your prospect any confidence in your competence. 
Instead say:  “I run my own business by teaching skin care and color 
cosmetics and my product of choice is the number 1 best selling brand, 
Mary Kay.  I also invite other women to run their own businesses with 
me and I LOVE IT.” 
 
4. Carry a large stack of business cards at all times. The greatest 
networking sin of all is to forget or run out of business cards. 
 
5. Make sure you get a business card from every appropriate contact you 
make. Then you can follow up by calling your contacts later. The 
primary reason for giving out your business card is so you can get the 
cards or their personal information in return. Never leave it up to 
those you want to talk with to contact you - always take the initiative 
yourself. 
 
6 Have a pen or pencil handy.  Make notes on the cards you collect 
about where and when you met the people, any special information about 
them, what you want to discuss with them in the future. Don't rely on 
memory. 
 
7. Make your name tag work for you.  Wear your name tag on your right 
side so people can easily see it when they shake hands with you.  Wear 
it everywhere. It is a great promotional tool, use it. 
 
8. Concentrate on talking with one person at a time.  The second 
greatest sin in networking is the roving eye. Don't rush madly from one 
person to the other.  If you are too much of a go-getter, people will 
get up and go-away. 



Over the long term, you will do far better talking sincerely with a few 
people. Make eye contact. Listen. Finish your conversation and then 
scan the room for others you want to talk with. Research shows that 
three seconds of eye contact is most effective, less seems inattentive; 
more signals intimacy or feels intimidating. Wrap up conversation with 
sentences like 
 
"I've enjoyed meeting you," "I'll look forward to seeing you in the 
future,"  or "Let's talk further later". 
 
9. Stay approximately fifteen minutes after the event. Don't rush off 
quickly.  Take a moment to say good bye to those you met for the first 
time and others you haven't seen in a long time. 
 
10. Follow up fast with a phone call, meeting, or note. If someone you 
met expressed specific interest in doing business with you, you need to 
follow up immediately. Call the next day to schedule first facial or 
interview.  Send selected material before the meeting.  First meetings 
make first impressions, but following up by phone cements them.  These 
short calls can also provide you an opportunity to determine whether an 
appointment will be a worthwhile investment of your time. If you know 
for sure that a phone call so soon might not be appropriate, send a 
handwritten note instead.  It still shows the personal touch without 
the pressure.  But be sure to incorporate your "Sound byte" into your 
note or letter. Then periodically send news clippings, newsletters or 
announcements you think will be of interest to them. Include 
information about your recent activities. 
 
11. Always send a thank you note or place a call of thanks to anyone 
who sends you a referral.  When someone has sent you several referrals 
or one that's particularly profitable, give that person an additional 
special acknowledgement.  Take the person to dinner, send flowers, or 
give a party to introduce her to others. 
 


